PIERCE ATWOOD

NOTICE TO ALL PENSION PLAN PARTICIPANTS OF OCTOBER 2, 2017 MEETING

RE: St. Josephs Health Services of Rhode Island Retirement Plan, as amended

I, as Receiver, will be hosting a "town hall" style, informational meeting, open to all Plan participants, on Monday, October 2, 2017 beginning at 5:30 pm at Rhodes on the Pawtuxet, 60 Rhodes Place, Cranston, Rhode Island. At this meeting I will provide a current status of the receivership proceeding as well as respond to frequently asked and other questions from participants and address and clarify any inconsistencies and misunderstandings regarding the process, impact on participants, necessity of independent legal representation, etc.

In an effort to use the meeting time in the most efficient manner, I ask that you submit any questions you wish to be addressed at the meeting prior to October 2nd, via electronic mail, to the Receiver's dedicated email address: <u>StJosephRetirementPlan@PierceAtwood.com</u>. To date, many of the concerns and questions raised by Plan participants have been the same or similar; and thus, I will try to generally address those common concerns and questions as part of my opening remarks and presentation. In the event you do not have the ability to electronically submit your questions in advance, I will also use the meeting time to respond to direct questions.

Thank you and I look forward to seeing you on October 2, 2017.

Very truly yours,

Stephen F. Del Sesto, Esq.

Temporary Receiver of the Plan

and not individually